
Boyd Graduate Studies Research Center· Athens, Georgia 30602

May 12, 1980

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

404-542-3360

H. R. 2414 is, I understand, moving along rapidly. I am
trying to keep up with it so that I can encourage our other
university contacts to follow up with Members of Congress at the
appropriate time.

It would be extremely helpful if you would give me a call
or drop me a note letting me know when the bill is scheduled for
a vote in the House.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

~'~9
William O. Burke
Executive Vice President
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